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ARTHUR RICHARDS JR. HIGH TO REMAIN CLOSED THROUGH FEBRUARY 27

ST. CROIX, USVI —The Department of Education, St. Croix District announces that the Arthur
A. Richards Jr. High School will remain closed through February 27, 2019, due to a water service
interruption affecting the school and surrounding area.

The Water and Power Authority (WAPA) water distribution crews continue to work to restore
service to the Hannah’s Rest community and surrounding area.

An update on the status of school for Thursday, February 28, will be issued later today.

The Department of Education apologizes for the inconvenience this may cause and thanks the
community for its patience.

HitHt



